WCCLC Newsletter

We exist to help prepare students for God's call on their lives.

Welcome to a New School Year!

We are so excited to be starting a new school year! Last year, we taught 1258 students, and we are expecting to have well over 1300 students this year. We are grateful for the opportunity to have 417 students in our classes already for the first quarter this fall, and we cannot wait to see what the Lord is going to do in their lives, families, and schools! We are also thrilled to be opening two new CLCs during the second quarter this October; these CLCs will serve 5th grade students at Walker Park Elementary School and Walnut Grove Elementary School! We will also be seeing steel going up soon at our building site for the new LES/LMS CLC building; we are so excited about how the Lord is growing our program!



What Our Students are Saying:

- * "I love how God is using what happens in our CLC lesson every day to impact what I read in my daily devotional, its amazing when you SEE God working." (WGHS student)
- * "The lessons help me become closer to God." (YMS student)
- * "I love CLC, it's my favorite part of the day!" (WGHS student)
- * "I love learning about Jesus." (YMS student)
- * "I love getting to leave school and talk about Jesus with a bunch of people who are like family to me." (LHS student)
- * "CLC helps train me for the conversations and connections with people at school who don't know Jesus (LHS student)

Upcoming Events:

<u>August 12th</u>: Missions Day at First Baptist Church of Monroe

October 12th: Rotary Club Sponsored Benefit Golf Tournament for WCCLC. (Visit wcclc.org for further information)

<u>December 4th</u>: Monroe Cluster CLC Program, Grace Baptist Church at 7 p.m. <u>December 6th</u>: Walnut Grove Cluster CLC Program, Corinth Christian Church at 7 p.m. <u>December 11th</u>: Loganville Cluster CLC Program, First Baptist Church of Loganville at 7 p.m.

WCCLC Staff:

-Terri Butcher, Executive Director

(770) 605-0357, tbutcher@wcclc.org

-Katelyn Boyd, Assistant Director (770) 601-4112, kboyd@wcclc.org

-<u>LHS</u>: Megan Sorrow, <u>msorrow@wcclc.org</u>

3330 Old Zion Cemetery Rd.

-<u>LES/LMS/BCES</u>: Chris Dills, <u>cdills@wcclc.org</u> Loganville Baptist Church, 132 Church St.

-MAHS: Dwayne Yancey, <u>dyancey@wcclc.org</u>

475 Double Springs Church Rd.

-<u>CMS/MES</u>: Missy Daigle, <u>mdaigle@wcclc.org</u>

Walker Baptist Church, 1150 Good Hope Rd.

-<u>HES/LMS</u>: Cindy Jordan, <u>cjordan@wcclc.org</u> Harmony Baptist Church, 1310 Harmony

Church Rd.

-WGHS: Jona Cardell, <u>jcardell@wcclc.org</u> Church At The Grove, 1050 Walnut Grove Parkway

-YMS (8th): Josh Moore, jmoore@wcclc.org

-<u>YES/YMS</u> (5th-7th): Charleen Waters,

cwaters@wcclc.org

Corinth Christian Church, 1635 Hwy 81

How You Can Get Involved:

Please consider partnering with us to change lives with the Gospel in one of the following ways:

*Pray: for our Board/staff, our students and families, our host schools and WCSD leadership. Above all, please pray for the salvation of those students who don't know the Lord.

*Volunteer: Contact one of our teachers to volunteer your time by guest speaking/substitute teaching, making/bringing snacks to our classes, helping at one of our programs

*Become a Monthly Sponsor: Commit to sponsoring a CLC student for \$42 a month. You can give online at wcclc.org, or send checks payable to WCCLC to P.O. Box 678 Monroe, GA 30655

THANK YOU for supporting CLC in Walton County!

Our annual operating budget for 2018 is \$205,510. We receive support from families, churches, Sunday School classes, businesses, civic organizations, private individuals and foundations; we are a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization, and no tax money or public funding can be used for CLC. Would you consider investing in the ministry of CLC with a tax-deductible gift? Please contact the WCCLC Executive Director, Terri Butcher, at tbutcher@wcclc.org or the Assistant Director, Katelyn Boyd, at kboyd@wcclc.org with any questions.

Our Host Churches, for providing facilities for our CLC classes:

Corinth Christian Church (YES/YMS) Harmony Baptist Church (HES) Church At The Grove (WGHS, WES)

Loganville Baptist Church (LMS/BCES) Walker Baptist Church (CMS) Mountain Creek Baptist Church (WPES)

Our Student Bible Sponsors (providing leather-bound Life Application Study Bibles at \$50

each): In Loving Memory of Charles McGiboney In Loving Memory of Amie Gresham In Loving Memory of Juanita Gasaway In Loving Memory of Edith Arnold In Loving Memory of Mary Knight

In Loving Memory of Sudie Ann Peace In Loving Memory of Mackenzie Howard In Loving Memory of Pepper Michelle Arnold In Loving Memory of Mary Naugle

Our Volunteers, for partnering with our staff to serve our students:

Loganville Cluster: Jason & Melissa Brown, Bill & Marsha Lipham, Brad McKissick (Hometown Tire & Auto), Curtis Franklin (West Walton Automative), Chad Myers, Landon Lambert

Monroe Cluster: Monroe First Baptist Church Student Ministry, Nick Chambers, Randy & Debbie Garrett, Terry & Nancy Queen, Dalton Box, Jean Linder, Coach "T" McFerrin, Lisa Samples, Brian Fillingim, Doug Brown, Dawn Parker, Joe Leach

Walnut Grove Cluster: Jean Martin, Joan Hendrickson, Connie Bailey, Betty Forrester, Betti Bruni, Dean Willard, Nick Chambers, Kellie Watts, Dwayne Yancey, Pat Hardin, Tyler Cloud, Faye Mussared, Bill Lloyd

CLC Students participate in team-building activities to get to know one another.

